**From:** Dwayne Evans

**Sent:** March 27, 2018 3:31 PM

**To:** Amanda Piskorski

**Subject:** FW: Alice Munro Festival North Huron funds

## Addition for the Ec Dev agenda.

From: Karen Stewart [mailto:karen@blyth1419.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 3:30 PM
To: Dwayne Evans < DEvans@northhuron.ca>
Cc: Karen Stewart < karen@blyth1419.ca>

Subject: Re: Alice Munro Festival North Huron funds

## Hi Dwayne,

Sure re adding to the agenda, tickets go on sale on Monday, so I'll also keep my fingers crossed! Karen

Karen Stewart, Director of Operations
Blyth Arts & Cultural Initiative 14/19 Inc.
197 Dinsley Street, Box 279
Blyth, Ontario N0M 1H0
www.blyth1419.ca | www.ruralcreativity.org
519-441-7629 (cell) | 226-523-1419 (office)

"14/19 values the rural experience and its contribution to Canadian Culture"

On Mar 27, 2018, at 2:47 PM, Dwayne Evans < <u>DEvans@northhuron.ca</u>> wrote:

Thanks Karen.

'Requests' for the Economic Development dollars now flow through the Economic Development Committee.

Are you okay if I include this request on the April 5 Ec Dev agenda?

## Dwayne

From: Karen Stewart [mailto:karen@blyth1419.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 2:43 PM
To: Dwayne Evans < DEvans@northhuron.ca >
Cc: Karen Stewart < karen@blyth1419.ca >

Subject: Re: Alice Munro Festival North Huron funds

Hi Dwayne,

It was \$3500 last year (Deposited 6/6/2017)

Thanks, Karen

Karen Stewart, Director of Operations
Blyth Arts & Cultural Initiative 14/19 Inc.
197 Dinsley Street, Box 279
Blyth, Ontario N0M 1H0
www.blyth1419.ca | www.ruralcreativity.org
519-441-7629 (cell) | 226-523-1419 (office)

"14/19 values the rural experience and its contribution to Canadian Culture"

On Mar 27, 2018, at 2:37 PM, Dwayne Evans < <u>DEvans@northhuron.ca</u>> wrote:

Hi Karen,

The North Huron budget is not yet approved.

There are funds allocated in the draft Economic Development budget for 'special projects'.

In the past, how much has North Huron contributed?

Thanks, Dwayne

From: Karen Stewart [mailto:karen@blyth1419.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 2:18 PM

To: Dwayne Evans < DEvans@northhuron.ca >
Cc: Karen Stewart < karen@blyth1419.ca >

Subject: Alice Munro Festival North Huron funds

Hi Dwayne,

We're trying to finalize Festival plans today, can you tell us how much was approved in the North Huron Budget?
Thanks,

Karen

Karen Stewart, Director of Operations
Blyth Arts & Cultural Initiative 14/19 Inc.
197 Dinsley Street, Box 279
Blyth, Ontario N0M 1H0
www.blyth1419.ca | www.ruralcreativity.org
519-441-7629 (cell) | 226-523-1419 (office)

"14/19 values the rural experience and its contribution to Canadian Culture"